
Merchandise Report     
TICA AGM Sunday, May 7, 2023 
 
This program was started in the spring of 2018 while the hall was under construction. 
This was seen as an opportunity to talk about the new hall and also raise money. 
T-shirts, hats, mugs, and blankets were sold at the summer market and continue to be 
sold at community events since then.  
 
Thetis Island Merchandise has been useful as gifts or acknowledgement to various 
individuals or groups.  
 
In the fall of 2022 we had t-shirts printed with art from Maynard Johnny Jr.’s art 
installation (on the exterior of the hall). These shirts have been very popular, and a 
donation of 5% of the sales goes to Maynard’s charity of choice, Hope & Health. 
 
Since the spring of 2018 there have been gross sales of approx $38,000  
and the net is approx 40% = $15,225.00 
 
About 1,268 pieces of merchandise have been sold since 2018 
 
Proceeds from the sale of Thetis Island Merchandise benefit TICA’s debt reduction 
program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


